
 

 

 

 
 

Sutton in Craven C.E (V.C) Primary School 
Headteacher: Mrs K Herbert 

 
 

 
4th February 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

There are a number of events taking place in the run up to and just after half term and I wanted to take the opportunity to 

share some additional details with you, please do read the letter carefully to make sure you are aware of all events. 

 

Thursday 14th February 2019 – Valentines Disco – *TICKETS STILL AVAILABLE* 
The children are welcome to join us in school for the Valentine disco – Blossom/Willow children from 6-7pm and 

Birch/Oak children from 7-8pm.  A separate flier has been sent regarding tickets for this event, please remember that we are 

not able to sell tickets on the door and that tickets will not be released until payment has been received through ParentPay.  

 

Thursday 14th February 2019 – Blossom Class Parent Assembly - *CANCELLATION* 

Due to Mrs Davison having to start her maternity leave a little earlier than planned we need to cancel Blossom class parent 

assembly on Thursday 14th February. Once Mrs Harrison starts, we will rearrange a date for later in the Spring term. We 

thank you for your understanding and apologise for any inconvenience this causes. 

 

Friday 15th February 2019 – Wear Red for SELFA 
SELFA is a local charity who provide support for families and children who are vulnerable, disadvantaged or disabled. They 

have worked with a number of our families over the years and do some fantastic work, including running SELFA Sutton for 

children at Sutton CE on a Monday night. Lucy Short from SELFA is coming in on Tuesday 5th February to lead an 

assembly explaining to the children about the work that SELFA does so that they know how their money can help; you can 

find out more about the work of SELFA at www.selfa.org.uk. If your child wishes to take part, they can wear non-uniform 

including something red to school on Friday 15th February for a donation. The suggested donation is £1 but any donations 

are gratefully received. If your child does not wish to take part that is fine they can just come to school in their school 

uniform as normal. 

 

Thursday 7th March 2019 – World Book Day 

Having spoken to the staff in school we have decided to do something different for World Book Day this year. Rather than 

the children dressing up, we have decided that each child will have the chance in school to ‘dress-up’ (decorate) a wooden 

spoon as their favourite book character. We hope to then treat the spoons so that they can be displayed in a spoon garden. If 

your child would like to bring in a book with their favourite character in for inspiration or bring in anything in particular to 

decorate their spoon with then they can do but there is equally no need for you to provide anything.  

 

Friday 15th March 2019 – Comic Relief 

We are just finalising ideas for Comic Relief day but it will include non-uniform…further details to follow. 

 
As ever, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely,                                                                                                                                                                 

 

Katy Herbert 
Headteacher 

Main Street, Sutton in Craven, Keighley, BD20 7JS 
Tel/Fax: 01535 632181 Email. admin@sutton-in-cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk 

http://www.selfa.org.uk/

